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Comments: We have had a cabin on Lake Wenatchee since 1977 so have seen several devastating fires that

destroyed large areas of surrounding forest. We have seen the marked improvement and healthy restoration of

our surrounding forests that the Forest Service has done. We admire the forests you have treated driving the

Chiwawa Loop road or Plain highway. We also see the neglected overgrown forests that surround us. We have

followed the advice of you professionals in making our own property fire safe and taken advantage of the

chipping services etc. Others will outline all the areas that will be impacted if this work is not done. Our family

strongly support your plan. Thank you.


